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Public Alert: Scam Involving Impersonation of Dubai Financial Market 

 

 

 

Dubai Financial Market is issuing this alert to inform the financial services community and 

the general public of a scam involving the impersonation of Dubai Financial Market and its 

employees. 

 

Important Clarification: 

 

Dubai Financial Market is not associated in any way with this fraudulent scheme. 

 

The scammers have created a deceptive website — “dubaifinancial.org.”— designed to closely 

resemble the legitimate website of the Dubai Financial Market. Key fraudulent elements were 

used including repeated references to Dubai Financial Market’s name throughout the site. 

 

The only official website of Dubai Financial Market is: www.dfm.ae.  

 

Dubai Financial Market has no affiliation with the fraudulent website: “dubaifinancial.org”. 

 

Advice to the Public: 

 

• Do not visit the fraudulent website or engage with any communication originating from it. 

• Under no circumstances should you send money or share personal or financial information 

with any individuals or entities associated with this scam. 

 

Investors and clients are encouraged to visit Dubai Financial Market’s official website to verify 

the names of the licensed and authorized entities and members.   

 

If you are in doubt about the authenticity of any correspondence or documents claiming to be 

from Dubai Financial Market please contact: 

 

• DFM call center: +971 4 305 5555 

• DFM customer service: customerservice@dfm.ae  
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